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New 
 

Online Lighting Calculator Update  

BPA has concluded its weekly series of Online Lighting Calculator (OLC) trainings for utilities 

and trade allies, which ran throughout March, April, and May. Thank you to everyone who 

attended and provided valuable feedback. 

 

To support ongoing learning, BPA offers a variety of self-paced training resources, including 

the updated User Manual and a series of short tutorial videos available under the Resources 

on the OLC Landing Page. These resources demonstrate common tasks in the tool, and BPA 

will continue to improve and expand over time. 

 

Weekly OLC Off ice Hours are available through June 26. These optional sessions answer 

questions, assist with login issues, address user experience topics, and provide 

troubleshooting support. To join a session or add it to a calendar, participants are 

encouraged to visit the OLC Landing Page in the Training section and bring any questions. 

 

 

 

https://www.bpa.gov/energy-and-services/efficiency/ee-sectors/commercial/online-lighting-calculator
https://www.bpa.gov/energy-and-services/efficiency/ee-sectors/commercial/online-lighting-calculator

